FINAL

BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES

May 9, 2013

This was the regularly scheduled meeting of the Communications Committee. We met at 11:15 in the
Clubhouse to assemble the documents that would go to the Block Captains.

MEMBERS PRESENT — Chairman Thordean Campbell, Board Contact Marc Wormser, Sarah Barnett, Bob
Stockinger, Janice Jensen, Barbara Quinn, and Carolyn Beeson.

Absent —None
CALL TO ORDER — Chairman Thordean Campbell

NOTES —The Notes from the February, 14, 2013 meeting were electronically approved prior to the
meeting.

NEW BUSINESS - This is the second anniversary of the "Bella Buzz". The deadline for the next issue was
to be the 14th, but we will have to change it to the 10th. We have to make the printer know of the new
deadline.

Bill Burdick is no longer our Board member. It will be Marc Wormser.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.



